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Friday 4 November 2016 
  
  
Dear Parents 
  
Parent Governor Elections 
  
As you may remember, during October 2016 due to the term of office of three of our Parent 
Governors expiring, the school was required to elect three Parent Governors to commence a 
four-year term of office. 
  
At the close of the nomination period on 11 October 2016 I had received eight nominations, 
which therefore required us to hold an election.  The ballot closed at the end of the school 
day on Wednesday 2 November and the votes were counted during the afternoon of 
Thursday 3 November 2016.  I am pleased to announce that with immediate effect the new 
parent governors will be: 
 
 

Mrs Lucy Amos-John 
Mr Ian Brown 

Dr Stuart Davis 
 

  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all three parents onto the Governing Body 
and look forward to working with them during their 4 year term of office. 
  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
 
  
Gill Gilbert 
Headteacher 
  
 
 


